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August 7, 2009

Mr. John McTaggart, Chairman
LAX/Community Noise Roundtable
¢/o Los Angeles World Airports

1 World Way, P.O. Box 92216

Los Angeles, CA 90009-2216

Dear Mr. McTaggart,

Last year, Mr. Alan Guttman was selected by the United Homeowners Association
(UHA) Board of Directors to serve on the Los Angeles International Airport
Community Noise Roundtable and appointed by the executive board of the
roundtable committee. It has come to our attention that Mr. Guttman has
relocated out of the Los Angeles area for approximately 1 year and will not be
available to fulfill his commitment to the roundtable.

In Mr. Guttman's absence, we have asked Ms. JoAnn Williams to serve as an
alternate with full authority to attend the roundtable meetings and to represent
the interest of UHA., Ms. Williams is very passionate about the Los Angeles
Airport activities relative to the impacts on our community and will be an asset to
the discussions and activities undertaken by the committee.

We asked that you please send all notices about the LAX/Community Noise
Roundtable meetings and activities to Ms. Williams in order for her to assume
this responsibility. Ms. Williams’ contact information is as follows:

Ms. JoAnn S. Williams

4904 Inadale Avenue

Los Angeles, CA 90043

(323) 333-5638 (cell)
joannswilliams@sbcglobal.net

Thanpk you for your attention to this matter.

Theodo‘r/i g, President C\

United Homeowners Association



